From: Carolyn Mohr <carolynemohr@gmail.com>

Sent time: 08/24/2020 03:10:06 PM
To: craig.bullock@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org
Subject: Hollywood Center Project

Hello Councilmember O'Farrell:

I grew up in Hollywood and settled in Hollywood with my family in 2008. Since then, we have experienced more and more of
huge developers building unwanted highrises in Hollywood. This development is severely impacting the quality of life for families
and residents of Hollywood. For example, when my children are at school, it can take nearly an hour and a half to drive just a
couple miles through Hollywood as we have to wait in the line of cars getting onto the 101 Freeway to get to our home.

As a fourth generation resident of Hollywood, it pains me that this recent development has made Hollywood practically unlivable.
Why are we building more luxury housing and buildings that block everyone's view of iconic Hollywood while hundreds of people
experiencing homelessness camp below them? These proposed buildings at the Capitol Records site are 36 and 47 stories high!
How is this scale of development allowed in Hollywood and directly on an earthquake fault? Where will the inhabitants park? And
what will it be like for my family trying to get home at the end of a long work and school day? I fear this development will be the
final straw, forcing us to look elsewhere for a better place to live.

I look forward to learning more about your position on this development and if you are supporting the current
residents or the real estate developers.

With best regards,
Carolyn Mohr

2514 Rinconia Dr.
90068



